
-----Original Message----- 
From: Don Castleberry [mailto:parkman1@comcast.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, May 28, 2014 3:34 PM 
To: Reg-Comment 
Subject: Protect our Buffalo National River Comment fro private, Arkansas Citizen 
 
Please consider these comments at your  June Meeting on this subject. 
 
I support the strongest possible protections for this Nationally Significant resource. A CAFO cannot be 
made to be compatible with this objective. Whether it be water quality, acceptable visitor experience, 
or the vulnerable Karst geology, the two activities cannot co-exist As a (former) professional Geologist, a 
Natural Resource Manager, and user of the Park, I know that a commercial hog farm will irreparably 
harm this park, and adversely impact the State economy in the long run. 
 
Don Castleberry 
7511 Beck Rd. 
Little Rock, AR 72223 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 

 


